From: Natalie Savigny

To:

Subject: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act - Dunedin Public Libraries

Date: Tuesday, 21 January 2020 04:46:00 p.m.



I refer to your e-mail of 13 December 2019, requesting the following information of the Dunedin Public Libraries for the past 5 financial years (years ending 2014, 2016, 2017, 2018 and 2019):

1. Number of members

2013/14	Total membership	87,179	Active Membership	Not recorded
2015/16	Total membership	94,886	Active Membership	Not recorded
2016/17	Total membership	97,923	Active Membership*	50,557
2017/18	Total membership	102,280	Active Membership*	51,126
2018/19	Total membership	104,167	Active Membership*	46,882

^{*}Borrowed at least once in the last two years

2. Number of issues (number of items issued)

2013/14	1,514,329
2015/16	1,409,068
2016/17	1,297,812
2017/18	1,238,126
2018/19	1,218,113

3. Number of holds placed by that resulted in charges.

Your request for this information is declined under section 17(g) of LGOIMA that the information requested is not held.

Our system does not hold the information in a format that allows us to retrieve information on how many holds resulted in charges.

5. Total number of holds placed

2013/14	88,171
2015/16	96,259
2016/17	81,904
2017/18	81,836
2018/19	83,521

6. Total revenue collected from overdue items.

2013/14	\$103,596
2015/16	\$109,314
2016/17	\$96,404
2017/18	\$85,164

2018/19 \$76,952

Please also provide the pricing schedule for placing holds during those financial years.

2013/14	\$1.00 per hold Adult members, Holds free for Youth members
2015/16	\$1.00 per hold Adult members, Holds free for Youth members
2016/17	\$1.50 per hold Adult members, Holds free for Youth members
2017/18	\$1.50 per hold Adult members, Holds free for Youth members
2018/19	\$1.50 per hold Adult members, Holds free for Youth members

As some information requested has been declined you are advised that you have the right to seek a review of this decision by the office of the Ombudsman.

Yours faithfully,

Natalie Savigny

GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER

P 03 477 4000 | E natalie.savigny@dcc.govt.nz Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 New Zealand www.dunedin.govt.nz